
 OCTOBER 2022 

  

Hi Sisters and Brothers, 

     I hope everyone is doing well and is ready for cooler weather. 

     By now everyone has signed up for the Action Corps Newsletter, correct?  

Good for you! If you haven’t signed up yet, please do so. Contact your auxiliary 
president and they can help you with it. You can also contact me or the 
Department President or Department Secretary and we would be very happy to 
help you through the process. 

    Remember that November is coming up and of course that’s election month. 
Guess what you’re going to hear from me. Yep, everyone that votes needs to turn 

that in to me. Thank you. 

     I still need reports from auxiliaries for want you’ve done since April. 

     Thank you to the auxiliaries that have turned in their reports. 

     A little reminder to turn in reports when you go to city council meetings or 
town hall meetings. Turn in your hours and your mileage, also.  

 Loyally and Respectfully, 

 Denise  

  

 

 


